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OFFICIAL NEWSLETTER OF THE NEW JERSEY BEACH BUGGY ASSOCIATION 

64 Years Dedicated to the Preservation of Beach Access for Mobile Surf Fishing and the Conservation of Coastal and Marine Resources 

 
Courtesy Patrol (CP) members are generally the most active of our membership and may go on to be-
come officers or directors of the association. All of your NJBBA presidents have served or are serving as 
members of CP. Our efforts, as CP people, have shown a marked improvement in service to both our 
members and the non-fishing public. Yet one would be surprised as to how many individuals and groups 
have never heard of NJBBA and our efforts in protecting the beach resource and users. 
 
A member of the CP has certain responsibilities not only to NJBBA members, but also for the general 
welfare of everything that happens on your beach. As a matter of fact, less time will be spent helping out 
NJBBGA members than non-members, since our membership is already informed on beach ethics and 
behavior. However, this is not to say that NJBBA members never get into trouble.  
 
At renewal time or on a new membership application there is a check of if anyone is interested in joining 
a CP Applicant may also tell an officer, director, or CP coordinator of the interest. These names are put 
into a waiting list that is kept by the coordinators for them to reference when an opening occurs. When 
applying for the patrol, be sure to indicate which beach you prefer. Putting down several beaches only 
tends to confuse the issue and may cause confusion. 
 
Each patrol has a set number of members based on the size of the beach and whether it is a year round 
beach as opposed to ones that are closed in the summer. Each patrol is balanced so that the proper 
amount of coverage is given to its particular area. An equal amount of locals and those that live away is 
the ideal situation so that the coverage will protect the resource both in season and out, weekends, week-
days, and evenings. Today’s patrols have become dispensers of information, supplies, and membership 
kits. The politics of our hobby seems much more in the forefront. With added fishing pressure expect 
more questions on the how and where of serf fishing itself. 
 
NJBBA is a partnership of many smaller local groups that work together for the purpose of keeping every-
one’s beach open. To expect complete support from other areas means support for each other in all of 
our endeavors. The association recommends CP members attend not only the conservation projects in 
your area, but to visit at least one other beach for an activity annually. 
 
The coordinators have all the same concerns and responsibilities as a regular CP member plus they must 
make sure that the other patrol members are doing their job and that any pertinent information concern-
ing beach access and preservation is properly passed along to a NJBBA officer. The coordinator must 
decide who is and is not performing, who is not showing up for projects and activities. NJBBA EXPECTS 
CP MEMBERS TO COOPERATE WITH THE COORDINATOR ON THIS. That information is weighed as 
to how the individual does at representing the patrol at meetings, activities and projects. The coordinator 
must make sure that the assistant coordinator is kept abreast of everything so that the link to report 
abuses is not interrupted.  
 

                                                                                                                        (Continued on  page 2) 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE                        Bob DeLeonard #7 
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2018 NJBBA Board 

of Directors 

President: 

Bob DeLeonard #7 

1st Vice President: 

Gary Conk #1585 

2nd Vice President: 

Kurt Renart #1740 

Treasurer: 

Valerie Dzindzio #3937 

Corresponding Secretary: 

Valerie Dzindzio #3937 

Membership Secretary: 

Ken Hollins #23 

Recording Secretary: 

Maureen Bailey #239 

Directors 

Kyren Dooley #3730 

Mark Dzindzio #207 

Bob Conover #337 

Doug Taylor #3641 

Ron Patton #88 

Diane Hollins #4337 

Mike Norris #4343 

Pat Leahey 

Butch Pawson #1528 

Pat Pawson #4284 

(cont from front page) 
Some beach authorities have rules which, by our experience, seem to be out of order with what we know 
better elsewhere. Until we can get those rules changed, we must set an example and not break them.  
When CP’s are seen breaking the law, it reflects on the association as a whole. The CP is on the beach 
to patrol and safeguard our membership and the resource. The CP flag flown by patrol members is very 
effective in order to be seen, identified, and found when needed. Going about incognito leaves the rest of 
the patrol without support. When on the beach, CP members must agree to be visible. 
 
NJBBA would like to know as much as possible about your beach. Who is the authority? How does each 
authority spend the permit money? What individuals, homeowners, groups, or organizations are inter-
ested in seeing your beach closed to buggies? What environmental problems may cause you to lose ac-
cess to part of your entire beach? What environmental programs or projects do you see that would be 
useful to us in stopping specific or general problems? What walk on problems do you see? Who are the 
locals that might be helpful if a problem arises? 
 
The lifeblood of NJBBA is the membership and how we act on the beach. There seems to be plenty of 
mobile sport fishermen who join the association not understanding what we stand for and what we do. 
Courtesy Patrol members are an invaluable means to get this information out on the local level.  
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    2018 Holgate Beach Cleanup 
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The 2018 Pete D’Alessio Memorial Fishing Flea Market on January 

27th was a huge success! Hope to see everyone next year. 
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THE FISHING INDIANS 

On April 28, NJBBA’S High School fishing club The ‘Fishing Indians’ of Toms River South entered the ‘Nicole Born 

Memorial Surf Fishing Tournament’ on Long Beach Island. The tournament was formed to honor the late Nicole 

Born who passed at a very young age. She was quite a fishing person and  the daughter of a long time NJBBA 

member Gary Born.  

We had 6 members of the club participate, all who are seniors as this will be the last time to compete before their 

graduation. There was a lack of fish caught in the tournament and we didn’t get on the score board but the club 

fished hard and caught 4 short Bass.  

We had had a few freshmen sign up for the club so now there are 16 members. If anyone would like to help support 

the High School Fishing club, please contact me. 

Paul Harris  #84                                                                                  Get  Involved !    Stay  Involved ! 

NEW AIR COMPRESSOR AT IBSP 
 
The New Jersey Beach Buggy Association has purchased and donated a new air compressor for use by 
the recreational mobile sport fishing community at the air station in the office parking lot at IBSP. The 
new air compressor is a beefy unit. It has a two stage 5hp motor and puts out 16.5 cfm.   
The NJBBA is also responsible for fixing the A7 air compressor 5 years ago when the electric motor 
failed. The NJBBA purchased a new electric motor in September of 2013 and installed it. The Berkeley 
Striper Club donated money for half the cost. Then Paul Harris had the idea to have the burned out mo-
tor rebuilt and it was taken to Lakewood Electric. The NJBBA picked up the tab and the rebuilt electric 
motor sits on a shelf in the maintenance building and is ready as a backup when needed.    

The NJBBA lost someone dear to us, Patrick James Leahey passed this June 4th, 2018. Pat #831 was a 30 

year NJBBA member, a long standing member of the Berkeley Striper club and a founding member of 

Friends of Island Beach. He was awarded “Volunteer of the Year” for his efforts in ceremonies held for 

every one of those organizations. Pat served on active duty with the U.S. Army and included time as an 

Officer and Platoon Leader. Pat had an incredible willingness to succeed which led him to great accom-

plishments. His family and friends are very proud of a life well led. 

On a personal note: One night some years ago, during a Berkeley Striper Club meeting as I started the 

process to get something back that we lost at IBSP. Things weren’t going well for me until this guy in the 

back stood up and introduced his self as an NJBBA member. It was Pat, within seconds there was good discussion on 

the floor and he saved my butt! That was Pat and he always stood his ground for what he believed to be right. 

With his soft spoken voice and his good sense of humor, would make any situation, good or bad, feel right!  

Rest In Peace Pat……………………NJBBA Editor 
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NJBBA’S FISHING INDIANS FISH TAKE 
FIRST PLACE IN THE 2018 GOV CUP 

 

On May 20th our High School Fishing team ‘The Fishing Indians of Toms River 

South’ competed in the GSFT and took first place in the High School Division! 16 

students came out to fish and 4 NJBBA members assisted the team: Carole Harris 

#11, Maureen Bailey #239, Paul Harris #84 and Bill Mackkintosh #1090. Five High Schools competed in the tourna-

ment with a total of 50 students fishing. Toms River South finished in 1
st
 place, Toms River North was in 2

nd
 place 

and Del. Valley High School finished 3
rd

 place. Manasquan High School and Lacy High School also competed. Dan 

Damato of our team took 1
st
 place in the adult male Bluefish category with a 35 ½’’ fish. Dan’s fish also put the Indi-

ans in 1
st
 place in the high school competition. There were other fish caught: Dan had 2 other blues, Mason Au-

gustino had a short bass and Eli Mc Ewan had a 20 ¼’’ blue.  

Paul Harris #84                                    Get Involved !     Stay Involved ! 
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Kyren  Dooley did a nice job as Head Judge and 

deserves a lot of credit for donating his time to 

help make the “Governor’s Surfing Fishing Tourna-

ment” a huge success and a BIG THANKS to all the 

judges who volunteered their time ! 

Ken Barker, Pat Bird, Gary Conk, Frank Dara, Bob DeLeo-

nard, Ed & Bridget Duran, Mark & Valerie Dzindzio, Ken 

Hollins, Daniel Lopes, Ned & Jen Miller, Ray & Penny Nebus, 

Butch Pawson, John Rogalo, Fred Schwarzrock, Brian Rat-

von, John Ratvon and Robert Svenningsen. 

Thanks to Bob Conover and Pat Leahey for selling NJBBA 

clothing during the event. 

Some of the GSFT participants with their catch 
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Winners of the 2018 Governor's Surf Fishing Tournament are:  

Black Drum Category 
Child (Male): 
First Place: Dylan Pelle, Little Falls, NJ - 23" 
Second Place: Shane Stimon, Hamilton, NJ - 20 4/8"  
Adult (Male): 
First Place: Vincent Dimarco, Delran, NJ - 23 4/8"  

Bluefish Category 
Teen (Male): 
First Place: Anthony Pedone, Toms River, NJ - 30 1/8" 
Second Place: Eric Mayers, Cranbury, NJ - 29" 
Third Place: Aiden "AJ" Elmore, Galloway, NJ - 28 4/8"  
Adult (Male): 
First Place: Dan Damato, Forked River, NJ - 35 4/8" 
Second Place: Bob Shoremount, Oxford, NJ - 34 6/8" 
Third Place: Al DiMartino, Clifton, NJ - 34 4/8"  
Adult (Female): 
First Place: Keri Mauger, Mohnton, PA - 36" 
Second Place: Juanita Ormazabal, Cockeysville, MD - 31" 
Third Place: Pam McGee, Newton, NJ - 25" (time caught 8:57am)  

Striped Bass Category 
Adult (Female): 
First Place: Alyssa Dimarco, Delran, NJ - 29 6/8"  
Adult (Male): 
First Place: Gary Grimm, Chester, NJ - 33 2/8" 
Second Place: Ralph Amato, Toms River, NJ - 31 4/8" 
Third Place: Bobby Barranger, Forked River, NJ - 31"  
High School Team  
First Place: Toms River High School South - 35 4/8" Bluefish 
Second Place: Toms River High School North - 30 1/8" Bluefish 
Third Place: Delaware Valley Regional H.S. - 23 1/8" Bluefish  
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46th Annual National Hunting and Fishing Day 

“Volunteers Needed” 

Date:  September 22, 2018 

Where:  Island Beach State Park, Area 21.  

Address: IBSP, Rt. 35, Seaside Park, NJ 08752. 

Time:  8:00am for volunteers for set up - rods, bait and tackle. Coffee and donuts will be provided. 

Special needs participants are scheduled to arrive at 10:00 am. They will be walked across the dunes to 

the staged area to begin fishing with the help of our volunteers. We will break for lunch at 12:00 pm where 

our famous hot dog lunch with all the fixin’s will be served. Fishing will continue until 1:30 pm. 

To all volunteers we hope you come out to participate in the most rewarding day! 

If you have any questions feel free to call the Chairperson, Valerie Dzindzio at 856-881-1822 or email: 

redroselandscaping@gmail.com 

Thank you and hope to see you there! 

Valerie Dzindzio 
Chairperson of NH&FD 

A Big Congratulations to our NJBBA Scholarship Recipients : 

 Ashley Hartman & Christian Olla 
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BARKS FROM SALTYDOG 
 
The Judge’s Shack 

 
Is there a single Island Beach State Park feature more iconic than the Judge’s Shack? Not in my opinion. Since 
“The Shack” was originally constructed in approximately 1911, it has survived endless northeasters, hurricanes 
and relocations. I was, excuse the pun, blown away when “The Shack” stood strong against the rampages of su-
per storm Sandy. There is a wonderful history of “The Judge’s Shack” written by Judge Hartshorne’s (who pur-
chased the “Shack” in 1942) daughter, the late Penelope Hartshorne Batcheler. This history can be found on our 
NJBBA.org website. I encourage you to check it out.   
In case you haven’t heard, “The Shack” is no longer in private ownership. Prior to his passing, the Judge’s son 
John generously transferred the title to the State of New Jersey. It probably comes as no surprise that the State 
does not have the necessary funds to maintain the structure. Therefore, a small group of people have formed 
“The Friends of the Judge’s Shack,” a 501c3 organization formed to obtain funds and maintain “The Shack”.  Vol-
unteer help is the majority of the assistance. 
If you believe “The Shack” should be preserved I encourage you to contribute monies and/or your time to help it 
remain for many years to come. Contribute and volunteer by contacting:      
he Friends of the Judge’s Shack 
1440 Kings Highway 
 Haddon Heights, NJ 08035 

 
“ISLAND BEACH - A Sonnet in the Sand” 

 
Written by Gordon Hesse, this is the latest and best publication ever produced on the subject, in my opinion. Did 
you know Island Beach was off limits during WWII? This was due, in part, to the fact it was being used as a 
rocket testing facility. This information, many photos and much more are contained in this wonderful book for all 
that love Island Beach and the Jersey Shore. I highly recommend you get a copy; I treasure mine. 

 
Making the Public Welcome on New Jersey Beaches and  
Waterfronts 

 
The N.J. Legislature is once again trying to guarantee the public’s access to beaches and waterfronts in New 
Jersey via Bill S-1074. These guarantees are enumerated in the Public Trust Doctrine. Sadly, the Doctrine has 
been ignored way too often. I urge you to send a note of thanks to the Bill sponsors: 
 

Chairman Bob Smith 
216 Stelton Rd Suite E-5 
Piscataway, NJ 08854 
 
Senator Christopher “Kip” Bateman 
36 East Main St. 
Somerville, NJ 08876 

 

S-1074 is extremely important, so please contact your local repre-
sentative and urge him or her to support this legislation.  
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(Cont-Barks:) 

              “ISLAND BEACH IS FOR THE BIRDS” 
 

This was proclaimed on thousands of bumper stickers all over New Jersey around 1960. The State Park folks had 
announced their extensive plans for the development of Island Beach State Park. Many bath houses, a marina, 
swimming pool and other permanent structures were planned. The people of New Jersey rebelled, hence the 
bumper stickers. The Park folks got the message and then followed with a long period of management for preserva-
tion. 
 
Is it possible the State has dusted off their original plans? A privately operated restaurant and bar at OB-1, the 
northern bath house, has opened. Is this in keeping with “ISLAND BEACH IS FOR THE BIRDS?” Everywhere we 
look in Park regulations we read, “No alcohol permitted.” There has always been a hidden conflict with this regula-
tion at Island Beach when we consider the Governor’s Mansion and the Bay House. They are always dry, right? 
 
Now there exists a potential situation where someone in the Park with a cold beer and ham sandwich will likely re-
ceive a summons while another person within the Park is embraced doing the exact same thing at the restaurant/
bar. I know full well the world is often not a fair place, but an effort should be made to make it as fair as possible for 
all. 
 
Is it time to bring the various Park stakeholders together once again to closely monitor N.J. State Parks Department 
plans for park development and privatization? In my view, neither is a good thing. 
Bumper stickers worked years ago; hopefully they won’t be needed again. 

 
                                    Volunteerism 

 
I understand there are several vacancies on the NJBBA Board of Directors. This is a sad situation because fewer 
people are required to work harder due to lack of Directors. This is nothing new. It seems when things are going 
well participation wanes. But, if you have any inclination to get involved this is a good time as it is not as hectic as 
under crisis situations. My activism in NJBBA is one of the most personally rewarding things I have ever experi-
enced. I encourage you to give it a try. Your contribution level only needs to be to the extent you are comfortable. 
One benefit is that you won’t be fired. I appreciate any level of members’ contribution.  
 
Thank you and tight lines, 
 
Bob Lick, Past-President   NJBBA #3  

NJBBA Earth Day Beach Clean-up at IBSP on 4-21-2018. 
Thirteen people attended and one happy observer. 



 

Welcome New NJBBA Members: 
The following are new members who have joined since December or renewed. 

We welcome you and hope to get to know you through your participation in our many programs and projects. 

Ryan Brown 5311  Christopher Ashenfelder 5310  Robert Demarco 5315 

Steve Minghenelli 5305  Larry Carlson 5308  Ken De Flora 5314 

Randall R. Wojtech 5306  Anthony Lanza 5309  Michael S. Daly 5316 

Felicitas G. Wojtech 5306A  Ron Rosenbrock 5307  Michael A. Daly 5317 

   Brigantine 4X4 Assist 5312  Gene Brendel 5320 
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These plates are available for sale from 
the Membership Secretary. They are 
$10.00 each. You MUST be a "Senior, 
Sustaining, or Life Member" to own one.   
To order:      Please contact Ken Hollins 
#23 at: turkey.trot2@optimum.net or call 
732-278-7312 

From the Office of the Membership Secre-

tary:  Any member who has in their pos-

session old Membership Kits, please re-

turn them to Ken Hollins.   

Contact Ken at 732-278-7312 or thru email 

at turkey.trot2@optimum.net and he will 

make arrangements to pick them 

up……...Thank You! 

Congratulations are in order 

for Gary Conk #1585 for 

achieving Life member Status 

mailto:turkey.trot2@optimum.net
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NJBBA VETS 
On April 14 Ron Patten, Paul Harris, Sol Weinstein and Walt Llewellyn joined up with George Forman to help with the ‘Opening Day 

Fishing Tournament’ for Kids and Vets. The Northfield Municipal Alliance sponsored the event which is held every year at Birch 

Grove Park in Northfield, New Jersey.  This was the first year the Vets participated and 5 attended from the Vineland Veterans Me-

morial Home. There were 120 children in attendance and there were nice fish caught including some beautiful trout. It was a great 

day and everyone had a good time. 

Paul Harris                              GET INVOLVED!     STAY INVOLVED!  

IBSP Beach Driving Class 

 
This year’s beach driving class was held on April 8. We typically schedule the driving classes at Brigantine for the 
Saturday after Easter and IPSP the next day. Check our website in March for next year’s dates and info. This year 
at IBSP there were 42 participants. There was classroom instruction by Bob Conover and Bob DeLeonard followed 
by the class taking their vehicles on the beach from OBA 1 to the inlet and back to A-7 so they could take what they 
learned and see how their vehicle responds in the sand. They aired down at the park office and aired up at A-7. 15 
NJBBA volunteers rode with them to answer questions that arose during the drive. Most questions are from first 
time drivers wondering if what they are feeling from their vehicles is common. Usually it is common but being their 
first time they are curious.  

Bob DeLeonard 
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                         NJBBA NEWSLETTER 2018/2019 ADVERTISING 

The following prices are for 1 year/ 2 issues. All advertising will be printed in Black and White / Grayscale.     Advertising artwork can be submit-
ted via email as a high resolution JPEG or PDF file to redroselandscaping@gmail.com              

Artwork files can also be scanned from a clean print at no extra charge.  

Artwork files can be resized to space purchased at no extra charge.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ADVERTISER CONTACT INFORMATION: 

Company Name: ____________________________________  

Company Contact:________________________ 

Mailing Address: __________________________________ 

City/State/Zip Code_________________________ 

Phone Number: ______________________Email: _______________________________________________ 

Advertising Space Purchased: ________________________________________________________________ 

Ads will begin with the December 2018 publication unless otherwise noted: ________________ 

Please make check payable to NJBBA and mail to:                            NJBBA c/o Mark Dzindzio 

                                                                                                             595 West Chestnut Street  

                                                                                                             Clayton, New Jersey 08312-1715 

RATES ADS SPACE SIZE  

(all sizes are in inches) 

Height X Width 

Price 

Business Card (1/8” page size)  2 3/8     X    3 5/8 $30.00 

Quarter Page  4 3/4       X    3 5/8 $75.00 

Half Page  4 3/4      X     7 1/4 $150.00  

Full Page    9 1/2      X     7 1/4 $300.00  

     ADVERTISE WITH US 

Would you like to advertise in our next newsletter?  Our publication is sent twice a year to over 1200 members and associations who are dedi-

cated to preserving our beach access.  Your addition to our newsletter would be a win-win opportunity, affording you the chance to be associ-

ated with a long standing, reputable organization while helping us defray our printing costs.  Your ad will also appear on the NJBBA Website.  

Below you will find rates and application form.  Thank you for your support,   Mark Dzindzio #207 

 
Ed Moehring #279 from Westfield, NJ joined the NJBBA In January of 1985. He turned 96 
years young on June 28

th
 and is in good spirits but can no longer get out to enjoy fishing. He 

contacted Membership Secretary Ken Hollins #23 and told him he would like to donate all his 
fishing gear, lures and tackle. So after arrangements were made, Ken and Gary Conk took a 
ride and picked everything up.  All proceeds from the sale of the fishing equipment will benefit 
the veteran’s and children’s events. Some of the items are available on our website at 
www.njbba.org and listed on the ‘Trading Post’. Check back often as more and more will be 
posted for sale and will also be at the ‘NJBBA Fishing Flea Market’ in January of 2019. It was so 
nice of Ed to do this and we really appreciate his generosity. Ed received an NJBBA crewneck 
sweatshirt and a hat. THANKS SO MUCH ED!                                                                                 
 

If there are things you no longer use and are sitting around collecting dust. Think about 

making a donation like Ed did. All proceeds will help with veteran and children's events. 

http://www.njbba.org
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2017 NJBBA Surf Fishing Contest Winners 

Bluefish - Bill Mackintosh 35.5”    Fluke -  Ron Alia  22”  

Kingfish - Butch Pawson 13.5” 

Weakfish - John O’Connell (draw) 

Striped Bass - David Bonanni (draw) 

2017 NJBBA Surf Fishing Pool Winners 

Bluefish - John Walters 37”       Bill Mackintosh 35.5”   

Fluke - Ron Alia 20”   Kingfish - Butch Pawson 13.5” 

 2017 President’s Cup 

Winner—Carl Hartmann 



 

Membership Booster Club 

        For each $10.00 donation you will have your name and expiration date listed in the 
NJBBA newsletters and website for one year.  

  Booster Club Special 
*** Make a $20.00 donation for two years and get the third year free *** 

                                    
 
             Make checks to:    NJBBA Membership Booster List 

                                                                    PO Box 511 

                                                                    Seaside Park, NJ.  08752 

                                                                    Att. Chairman  Mark Dzindzio          

      Expired or expiring Boosters have a  30 day grace period. After that your listing will be removed.  

In Memory of Ed Schweitzer #1162…03/15/2025 In Memory of Whitney Myers…06/13/2040 

In Memory of Ray Neirle…12/01/2022 In Memory of Paul O'Connell Sr....02/04/2018 

In Memory of George Dellaporte…08/01/2023 In Memory of John M. Higham...10/22/2020 

Jingles Bait & Tackle…11/12/2023 Jack & Linda Higman #98…11/14/2019 

Pete D’Alessio…02/10/2025 
In Memory of Fallen Heroes Engraved on the Vietnam Memo-

rial...11/15/2019 

Paul & Carole Harris..06/15/2019 Bill Justice #50...07/15/2019 

David & Carol Mello...6/15/2019 Bob Lick #3…01/01/2019 

Walt Llewellyn Sr #142...02/13/2018 Al & Ellen Procida #701…08/01/2019 

Mr. & Mrs. Harry Agin...6/21/2029 Paul Hottinger Jr. #1248…01/16/2020 

Norman Carpenter #163... 05/01/2037 Anonymous Donor…02/08/2110 

Romando Family #5011…10/30/2020 Dave #3648 & Nancy #2247 Paulick…06/26/2019 

Tom Lange #4589...08/08/2031 Mark #207 and Valerie #3937 Dzindzio…05/13/2020 

Bill Kephart #4313...06/01/2023 Frank L. Collura Jr. & Annette M. Collura...09/01/2020 

O'Connell Family…11/18/2019 Stephan Guthan #3966 & Loretta Atkinson #4602…11/11/2020 

Tom Fillebrown #1888…09/01/2021 Bill & Linda Mackintosh…02/04/2020 

Harry Wilson #1378…02/02/2024 Tom Pinto…02/10/2019 

Ronald A. Alia…06/30/2018 Judy Lick #33…01/09/2022 

In Memory of Jo Liewellyn…02/01/2021 A-1 JDK SPECIALTIES…Gary Conk Sr. #1585...03/11/2021 
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NJBBA Website Trading Post  

For more information please go to the website 

http://www.njbba.org/membership-trading.html If 

you would like to post your fishing related or 

camper items. It’s free to members in good 

standing. Contact Dave Paulick at 

basshawg@njbba.org  

- 6 tray aluminum tackle box filled with fresh water lures and tackle 

- Plano tackle box with 3 shelves full of metal, bucktail jigs/softbaits 
and assorted lures 

- 2 sided Plano box filled with metals, lures, jigs and softbait. Also 
home made rigs and tools. 

- 3 ...8 lb buckets of chum concentrate; 1 qt Menhaden oil (bunker 
oil); large clam pot and minnow holder 

- Deep sea fishing reels; Penn #149 and Penn #49 

- Deep sea boat lures; 9 plugs; 4 jigs; plus case 

- 2000 825 Lance Truck Camper for 6 foot bed alone or                
with 2000 3/4 Dodge Ram (Diesel)  contact Sue and Richard 
Lafferty 

- 3 Sets of Rod Pro fishing Rod Carriers for inside Campers, SUV’s 
or Truck Caps…prices on website 

- Two “Silver–Top” Alum. Bumpers for Truck or Camper 

- Heavy Duty Cart   -  call Paul Harris 

Please visit website for prices 

 

NEW FISH POOLS FOR 2018 

 

There is a change; we are going 

back to weight rather than meas-

urement to determine size of 

catch. Entry fee for the Surf Fish-

ing Pools is $2.00 for each cate-

gory entered. The NJBBA Surf 

Fishing Contest is free to paid up 

members and rules and regula-

tions are on the next page. Check 

it out! 

  

New Jersey Beach Buggy Calendar of Events: 

All events are always up to date on our website…..NJBBA.org   Please visit to take advantage of all we 

have to offer.  Our commitment to keep beach access available to all is the goal of all our events.  

 

June 16                               Take the Vets Fishing                Stone Harbor Pier 

July 14     Take the Vets Fishing                Stone Harbor Pier 

September 8 & 9                    NJ Wild Outdoor Expo            Colliers Mills 

September 9    Beach Plum Festival  Island Beach State Park 

September 15    Youth Surf Fishing Tournament Island Beach State Park 

September 22    National Hunting & Fishing Day    Area 21 at IBSP 

October  13                   Great Fall Classic       North Wildwood , Anglesea Fire House 

November 4    President’s Cup   Island Beach State Park 

January 26, 2019    NJBBA Fishing Flea Market  Toms River South High School 

 

http://www.njbba.org/membership-trading.html
mailto:basshawg@njbba.org
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New Jersey Beach Buggy Association 

P.O. Box 511 

Seaside Park, NJ  08752-0511  

PRSRT STD 

Auto 

US POSTAGE PAID 

Toms River, NJ  08753 

PERMIT BULK #  354 

 

Dedicated to the Preservation 

of Beach Access for Mobile Surf Fishing and 

the Conservation of Coastal and Marine Resources since 1954 

Member: 
N.J. State Federation of Sportsmen’s Clubs 

Association of Surf Angling Clubs 
United Mobile Access Preservation Association inc. 

United Four Wheel Drive Association 
New Jersey Outdoor Alliance 

Jersey Coast Anglers Association 
Clean Ocean Action            Blue Ribbon Coalition 
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Web Master: Dave Paulick 

Editor: Mark Dzindzio 


